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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

To the Australian Electoral Commission 

I write to oppose  my vote on the draft plan to remove Epping, North Epping and
Carlingford from Bennelong. I would like to see us stay as part of Bennelong for as long as
possible and for the suburbs to continue living side by side in the electorate of Bennelong. 

Thank you.

Loretta Ashton

Sent from my iPad
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